
 
Important advisory for Indian workers going abroad 

 

 For employment abroad, kindly contact only those agents 

who are registered with the Ministry of External Affairs. 

 

 Please avoid the ‘fake agents’ otherwise you may be 

duped. 

 

 Please do not accept any packet from anyone before 

going abroad, otherwise you may be cheated. 

 

 Kindly obtain training for the job before going abroad. 

 

 Kindly contact the Indian Embassy of the country 

concerned immediately after reaching abroad. 

 

 In case you have accepted offer of employment abroad, 

kindly get trained and be secured.  This is for your 

welfare. 

 

 Your friend in a foreign country:  Indian Embassy   

 

 For more information kindly call the toll-free number: 

1800 11 3090 

 

**Issued by the Ministry of External Affairs for welfare 

of Indian citizens** 




